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Dear Families, 

 What a wonderful term we have had, it has flown by but we are so happy with how 

the service is going and all the feedback we have received from various families. 

There is still space available at our neighbouring services for vacation care. To book 

a spot please contact our centre Co-ordinator.  

Term 1 brought in a lot of beautiful highlights and interesting conversations with our 

children at Manly Vale. Sustainability Club wanted to act regarding our rubbish 

problem and came up with creating a specific area for our recycling. We have also 

seen our vertical garden grow and mature from seeds to buds to mature plants that 

we are currently using for our pizza days. We have also seen our 2018 Kindergarten 

children learn and develop life skills like independence and resilience while 

developing their skills with their older peers. Some of the topics we have discussed 

have encouraged the groups to think about their actions including looking after the 

environment, conserving water, cultural celebrations, International Women’s Day and 

sporting events such as the Winter Olympics and Commonwealth Games.  

Our team wishes you a lovely school holiday break, we hope to see you back on the 

1st of May when school resumes. Our term 2 focus will be Cultural Competence, we 

look forward to discussing this with the children, staff and families.  

 

From the Manly Vale OSHC Team 
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